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NOVA UNIVERSITY COLLEGE AVENUE, FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 33314 • 30!5/ !587-151560 

LAW LIBRARY 

March 6, 1978 

Ms. Ann Fortenberry, Chairperson 
SE/AALL Scholarship Co11111ittee 
University of North Carolina Law Library 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27514 

Dear Ms. Fortenberry: 

I am writing to express to the Southeastern Chapter of AALL my appreciation 
for having been chosen to receive one of the Lucille Elliot Scholarships 
this past year. This scholarship was a significant factor in my being 
able to attend the annual meeting of AALL in Toronto. 

Thank you very much for awarding me the scholarship and the honor. 

Sincerely, 

Connie Pine 

rb 

CC: Caroline H. Heriot, President 
J. Lamar Woodard, Secretary/Treasurer 
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